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Dear members of the Reapportionment Commission,

My name is Sam Burg and | am a student at Trinity College currently enrolled in "Mathematics
and Redistricting" with Professor Kyle Evans. We believe in fair maps and would like to share
with you a congressional plan that was created using Dave's Redistricting.

https://davesredistricting.org/join/f926f30a-701b-43b4-8fe4-7e27d1a61bbe

We believe that this map is fair for the following reasons:

e |t maintains the core of existing districts/regions in Connecticut: Fairfield County, New
Haven, Hartford, Danbury/Waterbury, and Eastern Connecticut.

e Our population deviation is 0%, with only a 3 person difference between the most and
least populous districts.

e We did not use incumbent addresses in our process.

e Qur districts are more compact than the current congressional plan.

e We kept town borders intact as much as possible and only split 4 towns strictly for
minimizing the population deviation.

e \We feel that this map reflects the increasing diversity of the state, with two districts

having over 40% minority populations.

With two politically competitive districts, we feel that this map promotes democracy.


mailto:reapportionment@cga.ct.gov

e R EEE )

<

Tollan
Minsfie
indhgm
Plyinfiel
Gryswold
Colchest
orw/h
ontville Hop|
We
(= ndon
Old\Saybyook





Southbridge

3eekman

shkill

Patterson

East Hampton

Riverhead
i cRWla . ST BN A SRR I SR TS S OIS et

Thank you for your consideration of our work in this important process.

Sincerely,
Sam Burg



